
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF BAY CITY 

 

The City of Bay City will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on December 10, 2024, in the Bay 

City Council Chambers, 1901 Fifth St., Bay City, Texas, 77414, to receive public comments 

regarding the following: 

Discuss and recommend action to annex to the city limits of the City of Bay City the following 

tract of land:  3.6816 acre tract of land, being out of and a part of Reserve “A” corrected Plat of 

Bay Way Estates recorded in Volume 8, Pg. 16, M.C.P.R., located in the J.F. Bowman Survey, A-

9, Matagorda County, Texas. 

Persons interested in the annexation are encouraged to be heard.  Written comments may also be 

submitted to the Mayor at the address above. Persons with disabilities or others requiring auxiliary 

aids or services to participate in this hearing should make arrangements with the City Secretary at 

979-245-2137 at least two days before the hearing.  

 


